
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 105-2025 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Town Manager 

Date:   March 18, 2025 

Subject:   Citi Bike Station – 96th Street Park 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the installation of Citi Bike 
Station at 96th Street Park. 
 
Please take a moment to enjoy it the next time you are there. 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 


